
ZhangDear 8th Grade Parents, 

 

What: AP Exam 

When: December 17th - from 4:30 to 5:30 

Where: Room 301 

Who: Mr. Platt and Ms Yin 

Mr. Platt and Ms. Yin will be on hand to 

discuss the upcoming AP Chinese Exam and 

answer any questions you may have about 

it. 

 

Thank you, 

Mr. Platt 

Scott.platt@houstonisd.org 


